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Building Work – Extension 

We are delighted to announce that the first phase of work for the planned school 

extension will begin on Monday 9th October, during the school holiday period.  Whist 

this will not directly impact on our nursery, please be aware of increased construction 

traffic.  Entering and exiting our nursery may be busier than usual during October 

due to necessary changes to school pupil entrance and exit routines.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue Date:06.10.23 

Nursery Staffing Update 

I am sad to announce that Mrs MacGillvary and Mrs McIvor 

will be leaving our Nursery following successful appointment. 

Mrs MacGillvary has accepted a job at Dedrige Autism Unit.  I 

would like thank to Mrs MacGillvary and Mrs McIvor for their 

dedication to the pupils of Calderwood Nursery. Mrs Lyon will 

be looking after the Puffins until a new Champion is 

appointed.  

Mrs MacGillvary’s last day will be Thursday 19th October.  Mrs 

McIvor’s last day is still to be confirmed, we will update in due 

course.  We wish them both all the best in their new jobs.  

We would like to officially welcome Miss Emma Greig to our 

Calderwood Champions team.  Miss Greig is a Pupil Support 

worker and will be working Monday-Thursdays. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 Wednesday 11th  October 

10.30-11.15am - Numeracy 
Family Learning Session 

 Friday 13th October – Parent 
Consultations 12-1pm. 

 Wednesday 18th  and 
Thursday 19th October – 
pre-school vision screening 
(if your child does not attend nursery 
on these datesa member of staff will 
be in contact.) 

 Thursday 19th October – 
Numeracy Family Learning 
Session (time to be confirmed due 

to pre-school vision screening.) 
 
THERE WILL BE NO CHRONICLE 
DURING SCHOOL HOLIDAYS. 

Our ELC is open!!!                   

Please note, the school is closed for 

the October break next week.  Our 

ELC remains open. 

Please note:  the school email 

address may not be monitored during 

school closures.  Please direct any 

enquiries to the nursery. 

Phone:  01506 280070 

 

Scholastics Book Fair  

The Scholastics book fair will be available at our 

parent consultations on Friday 6th and 13th 

October.Please contact a member of staff if you 

wish to access it outwith these times. 

It is a cashless system, you will need your phone 

to scan a QR code to purchase but you will also 

need your bank card to complete the 

transaction. 

A member of staff will be on hand to assist. 

  


